
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 The Village of West Salem Board of Trustees will conduct a public 

hearing on Tuesday, May 7, 2024, beginning at 6:50 p.m., concerning the 

2024-2029 West Salem Outdoor Recreation Plan as the official 

comprehensive outdoor recreation plan.    A copy of the proposed plan is 

available at www.westsalemwi.gov and at the Village Administration offices. 

 The public hearing will be held in the West Salem Community Center, 

175 South Leonard Street, with Village Board review and action following at 

the regular Village Board on May 7, 2024.   

 
 
     Ashley M. Bohl, Clerk/Treasurer   
     Village of West Salem 


